**Traffic Advisory**

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. — A drill operation at the intersection of Riverside Avenue and
Margaret Street for construction of a traffic signal has been postponed and will now occur on
Wednesday, April 16 from 9 a.m. to 9 p.m. This work will be performed using a lane closure and
flagging operation. Motorists and pedestrians are advised to use caution in the vicinity, as the
drill shaft operation may produce noticeable noise.

Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts may visit www.FL511.com or download the FL511 app.
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